
Questions? 
Contact Dr. Galen Sibanda at
sibanda1@msu.edu

Noncredit Summer 2022
African Language Program 

MSU faculty, staff, and students (in or out-of-state OR international)
Non-MSU affiliated persons from anywhere in the world 

Courses open to all including:

The African Studies Center is offering non-credit Swahili and Zulu language instruction
this summer on Zoom. This is a non-intensive virtual course (about 8 hours per week)
for a low-cost administrative fee of $50. Everyone who completes the course will
obtain a certificate of completion.

These courses are perfect for ANYONE who wants to learn a new African language or
to brush up on their African language skills.

Languages offered:
Zulu and Swahili

Days/Times: 
Monday through
Thursday, 9am – 11am
virtually on ZOOM

Course fee: 
$50 paid via the
Eventbrite site

Registration deadline: 
Friday, May 13th

Register Here

Dates of course:
Monday, May 16th –
Thursday, June 30th

mailto:sibanda1@msu.edu
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/summer-non-credit-african-language-program-tickets-274372925807

